
 
 
A Banner & Witcoff Recorded Webinar:   
Navigating the Internet’s So-Called “Next Big .Thing” 
 
On December 15, Banner & Witcoff attorney Richard Stockton presented a 
webinar on the current state of the new generic Top Level Domain (gTLD) 
process and strategies for moving forward, including: 
 

 A brief introduction to gTLDs and the new gTLD process;  
 Recent updates to the process (including updates from ICANN’s latest 

meeting in Senegal);  
 A pragmatic look at the players and pitfalls involved; and,  
 Strategies for seeking new gTLDs and handling others’ pursuit of new 

gTLDs through objections or other means.  
 
Follow this link to view the one hour recorded program. 
http://www.bannerwitcoff.com/events/761/#webinar 
 
*Please note CLE credit is only available for attending the live event.  Listening to a 
recording of the webinar does not qualify you for CLE credit.  
 
Please contact Richard Stockton with your questions, or contact any Banner & Witcoff 
attorney for more information about the firm's capabilities in this specialized area of law. 
 
If you have technical difficulties with the webinar program file, please contact the 
webmaster at info@bannerwitcoff.com. 


